

TERM 2 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 13 MAY 2022









## JUNIOR SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY

## The Junior School Cross Country was held on Monday 2nd May.

Students ran the 2km or 3km track, using both the bottom oval and behind the Rawdon Middleton VC Sports Complex at College.

Our Years 3 – 6 students had a wonderful day participating and doing their best in amazing weather conditions.

A special thank you to the Secondary Students, led by Mr Ward and Mr Weir who assisted us and encouraged us while we ran. Thank you also to Hanan and the MRK staff for providing us with Ice blocks after a nice sunny day.

Well done to all students who participated in the Cross Country Carnival this year.

Congratulations to the students who finished in the top 8 of each age group, who will go on to represent the College at the NASSA Cross Country Carnival on Thursday 26th May at Horsley Park Equestrian Centre. We wish you well with your training and preparation.